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Dear parent/carer,  

Firstly, thank you for our support with the Covid testing both in school as we retuned and at home.  

We had over 70% of students attending for their Covid test after Christmas.  There were only 2 

positive tests at this time.  There have been some more since we started back due to testing at home. 

From Monday the rules change yet again.  If your child tests positive for Covid, if they have 2 negative 

lateral flow results on day 5and 6, they can return to school.  This is as long as they do not have a 

temperature still or feel unwell. We already wear mask in classrooms and communal spaces, but the 

guidance recommends that they do this in all places.  If they are not able to return prior to 10 days, 

once that 10-day period is up, they can finish their self-isolation.  Please have a read of the guidance in 

the link below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/self-isolation-for-those-with-covid-19-can-end-after-five-full-

days-following-two-negative-lfd-tests?fbclid=IwAR1G2nLz5TPTZ3yz3JvjdcQ-

RUKMiOSQ5_y99FMYfzoJvNkeUeuf1snr_Ss 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/self-isolation-for-those-with-covid-19-can-end-after-five-full-days-following-two-negative-lfd-tests?fbclid=IwAR1G2nLz5TPTZ3yz3JvjdcQ-RUKMiOSQ5_y99FMYfzoJvNkeUeuf1snr_Ss
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/self-isolation-for-those-with-covid-19-can-end-after-five-full-days-following-two-negative-lfd-tests?fbclid=IwAR1G2nLz5TPTZ3yz3JvjdcQ-RUKMiOSQ5_y99FMYfzoJvNkeUeuf1snr_Ss
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We are sending you a quick survey to look at your IT provision at home.  This is not designed to 

frighten you, but so we can see where students may need some support with remote learning.  

If our students are off due to Covid, we want to make sure that they have access to our lessons  

and work.  Please complete the survey by following the link below. Thanks for your support. 

https://forms.office.com/r/uy6ZmZw3hH 

 

On return after Christmas we did a series of assemblies about standards and expectations.   

The standard of uniform was exceptional all but a very small number of students.  Thank you for all of 

your support.  We do have high standards and we work with you to make sure that these are 

maintained. If you need any help with uniform or equipment, please contact us so that we are in a 

position to help.   

 

Thank you for the role you play in the St Hilda’s Family and we remember all of you in our prayers. 

 

 

 

 

J Code 

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/uy6ZmZw3hH

